
 

 

GOVERNMENT OF GOA 
DIRECTORATE OF TECHNICAL EDUCATION 

CENTRALIZED ADMISSION DIVISION 

ADMISSION TO B.ARCH. COURSE 
 

The third round of admissions to B.Arch. course shall be 

conducted at Directorate of Technical Education, Porvorim on 

Tuesday, 25th October, 2022, at 12 noon.  
 

All eligible candidates on the Merit List  may take note and 

attend. 


